
19TH OCTOBER 2023

LET’S PLANT AND
STARTS WITH HERBS



There were 8 staff and 2 students from FBF had visited the school from 7.45am to
11.45am to educate the students about the importance of nature and how to

protect nature.
This is done by conducting talks and briefing on gardening, games to identify the
herbs planted and ways to reduce disruption and damage to the natural world.



The staff and students are delighted  that the school is having a herbs garden
and they have learned how to plant herbs and the advantages of each herbs.


